
 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

DWS to host a media briefing to give an update on water situation in 

Free State 

 

27 March 2017 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) in Free State will host a media briefing to 

give an update about water situation in the province and outline plans to stabilise the 

situation. The media briefing will be held at DWS offices in Bloemfontein on Wednesday, 29 

March 2017 at 10:00. 

In addition, the briefing will also afford the department with an opportunity to give an update 

about water month campaigns the department has embarked upon since the beginning of 

March. 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 

Date : 29 March 2017 

Venue : Spruite Boardroom, DWS offices, 2
nd

 Floor Bloem Plaza Building 

Time : 14:00 

 

END 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 

 

For more information contact: Dr Tseliso Ntili, Provincial Head: 082 803 3204 or Ms 

Kido Thoabala, Communications Manager: 082 612 1796  

 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water and Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  

http://www.dws.gov.za/

